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Brunswick Steam Electric Plant
P. O. Box 10429

Southport, NC 28461

June 24,1981 -

,f\ ^%?;g
FILE: B09-13516 g',.. y
SERIAL: BSEP/81-1M9 $- .

fr'Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director ' ' " "

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission | L '.i 1 g p.
{g # ][423

Region II, Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street. N.W. . D' 4
Atlanta, GA 30303 (O /

BRUSSW1C s STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO.
LICENSE NO. DPR-62

DOCKET NO. 50-324
CLARIFICATION OF AN EVENT PREVIOUSLY REPORTED AS LER (2-81-56)

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

This letter provides clarification of an event previously discussed with Mr.
Caudle Julian of your office by telephone at 1540 on June 18, 1981, and which was
also the subject of a confirmation facsimile on June 19, 1981. The
communications referenced above discussed what then appeared to be a reportable
event due to the failure of the plant to meet an applicable IEEE standard (IEEE
279-1971, paragraph 9. 7.3) .

Further investigation of this issue, including discussions with knowledgeable
NRC personnel from the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation has determ!ned that
the scope of IEEE 279-1971 is narrower than had been our earlier belief. With
the clarification that titis particular IEEE standard is applicable only for
circuitry from the sensor to the actuation device input terminals, tiae Erunswick
plant is in compliance with this standard and there is no reporte.ble event.
Therefore, the LER number referenced above 411 he reused as appropriate.

Very truly yours,

i

C. R. Dietz., General Manager
Brunswick Steam Electric Plant
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cc: tir. R. A. Hartfield
Mr. V. Stello, Jr.
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